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Upcoming Events 

 

School reopens- Monday 

5th June  

 
Transition 

After half term we will 

begin preparing the 

children for their move to 

Year 1.  On some 

mornings, we will have 

whole class teaching and 

you may see some of our 

continuous provision being 

covered up. This will only 

be for short 20 to 30 

minute sessions.  

 

We will begin having lots of 

visits to Year 1, and we will 

start being Year 1 

detectives! 

 

Our Book of The Week:  The Snail & 

The Whale   

Word of the week:  what    

Sounds of the week: oi, ow, ear  

Announcements & 
Reminders 

PE Kits 

Please ensure your child has a bag on their peg for the      

duration of the week, clearly labelled. This should include a  

t-shirt, shorts and suitable footwear.  

Sun Cream  

Please ensure your child either comes in wearing sun cream 

or send a bottle in with their name clearly labelled . Please 

note, we cannot directly apply sun cream but can assist    

children by talking them through the process.  

Punctuality  

There are still lots of children being dropped off after regis-

ter. Please ensure children are dropped off on time to avoid 

disrupting learning time. Could we please also  ask parents 

to vacate the building after drop off.  

 

 

 

 

Oswald Road  

Fortnightly Family Task 
 

What are you doing during your school holidays?  

Can you take a selfie of you in one of the places you 
visited over the holidays and bring it in for your   
teacher?  

 

 


